
 

 

 

 

Dear Costume Candidate, 

Thank you for applying for the Costume Design contest with METG! Enclosed you will find costume design 

requirements, and a copy of the scoring rubric. Applicants must bring their costume designs to St. John’s Prep in 

Danvers, MA at 10:00 am on December 3, 2016 for judging. Winning designs are displayed at Finals in Boston at 

the Back Bay Events Center. Please note, in the event of a snow day, the auditions will take place on Sunday, 

December 4 at the same time. 

If you have any further questions regarding the contest please contact Debra Dion Faust at dionfaust@comcast.net. 

 

 

mailto:dionfaust@comcast.net


 





 


